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We MUST PRESERVE voting by mail in Oregon . 

1) it is legal  

2) it has many safety measures already included in the process  

3)it has increased voter turn out, as it helps seniors and people with health issues 

who may not be able to stand  

For any ling periods of time  

 

I feel the only reason they are wanting to change the law is to weed out people they 

do NOT want to vote  


